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First name: Mike

Last name: Bremer

Organization: Pueblo de San Ildefonso

Title: Tribal Historic Preservation Officer

Comments: Liz: I spoke to the THPO Advisory Board on September 2, 2021 about the Southern HDsLandscape

Restoration Project. They felt it was on the outer margins of the ancestral domain and that we should defer to the

comments and recommendations from tribes with stronger ties to the area such as Southern Ute. The only time

we would be concerned is if you anticipated that project activities would have an adverse effect on historic

properties, or on properties of traditional and/or religious significance. In that case we would like to be consulted

on the resolution of adverse effects.

 

We do not have any comments on the environmental analysis or the documentation provided to date but again

we'll defer to tribes with stronger ties to the area. Thank you for initiating consultation with the Pueblo de San

Ildefonso on the Southern HDs project.

 

Thanks for including Southern Ute's comments. We do appreciate the comments they have made and believe

they will lead to a better result on the ground.

 

-Mike Bremer-

 

J. Michael Bremer

 

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer


